
PO BOX 1373' OKLAHOMA CITY. OKLAHOMA 73101 • 405-235-4546 

CHEMICAL COMPANY 

June 1, 1999 

Mr. Keith Brown 
Manager, State Permits, Water Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
800 1 National Drive 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72219-8913 

RE: 	 Enhanced In-Situ Bioremediation 

EI DQrado Chemical Company 


Dear Mr. Brown: 

This will confirm Ollr recent telephone conwrsation whereby I notified you that 
Woodward··Clyde began the preliminary field tests on May 27, 1999. The tcsts are anticipated 
to la:;t approximately ~ight wee.b. Results of the preliminary field tests ;md pians for 
impiementation will be presented to you by report aronnd August 29, J999. 

Please contact me at (405) 235-4546 if you have any questions. 

SiOerer .#' 

I~ ?'J1.C~ 

John M. Carver 
Vice President Safety and 
Environmental Compliance 

JMCltlc 

cc: 	 Art Riddle, ADEQ 
Belinda Colby, ADEQ 
Chuck Nestrud 
Dennis Reece 
Byron Smith 

jcgc\brown _99.0601 

A SUBSIDIARY OF LSB INDUSTRIES, INC. 


